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The Society examines all Planning Applications relating to Hampstead, and assesses them for their impact on conservation and on the local environment.

To London Borough of Camden, Development Control Team

Planning Ref:    2014/3211/P

 Address:           7-9 Perrins Court    NW3

Description:      Roof extension.

Case Officer:
  Rachel Miller                                                  Date  24 June 2014 

We note that this application follows previous proposal 2013/5170/P, refused, and that it attempts to address those reasons for refusal.

This design sets the extension back from the wall line below, and is said to be less obtrusive, obstructing less daylight from reaching the highway.  

These revisions may represent a minor improvement by comparison with the previous proposal, but the fact remains that any such roof extension in this location would be unacceptable.  Perrins Court is narrow, of mixed character but one of Hampstead’s key shopping/business areas.  It would suffer from any further raising of the skyline of its buildings, causing loss of daylight.

Daylight loss would also occur to residential properties behind Perrins Court.

Please refuse.

